
CMFA 29  th   AGM 2020 AND CMFA MEMBERSHIP 2021  

Dear CMFA Members,

I hope that you are keeping well and managing to adapt to the second lockdown.

CMFA 29  th   AGM 2020  

There were no objections received to the AGM proposals.

All proposals accepted by the membership.

1) Minutes of the 28th AGM 2019 are accepted
Proposed: Diane
Seconded: Alan K

2) Financial summary for 2019 is accepted
Proposed: Alan K
Seconded: Judy Sant

3) The committee be nominated and re-elected until the 2021 AGM
Proposed: Deana
Seconded: Diane

CMFA Committee Meeting

The November committee meeting couldn't go ahead as planned so instead we held 
our first Zoom Meeting, which went much better than expected.

CMFA Membership 2021

The Executive Committee has decided that membership subscriptions will be 
collected for 2021 as usual from January 1st.

Following the cancellation of the New Year Day walk, a membership form has been 
attached showing the different ways to pay.

Take care and stay safe.

Mazella
CMFA Secretary


